
School Website: https://uplands.sd35.bc.ca/

 

 

Family Fridge Memo Dec 20, 2024 
 

Dear Uplands Families, 

 

Yesterday, at the Winter Concert, it was amazing to come together to celebrate the talents 

and hard work of our wonderful students. 

 

As we head into the holiday season, I wish you all joy, peace, and happiness. May this time 

be filled with warmth and cherished moments with your loved ones.  

 

Have a safe and happy holiday season! 

 

 

Ryan Neufeld,  

Principal - Uplands Elementary School  

 

 

 

 

 

Action Required:  
 

 Thank you to everyone who participated in this year’s Giving Trees: With your 

generosity we were able to give 2 Uplands Families a helping hand at Christmas.  

Thank you!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://uplands.sd35.bc.ca/


 Learning Updates have all been posted.  

We encourage all families to login to their account prior to the reports being 

published.  If you do not have an account, or are having trouble accessing your 

account, please use the link below for assistance: 

 MYED Help website link:  

 https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/myedbc-family-portal-help/ 

 

 

 Thank you to everyone who participated in the 

Winter Concert.  

The stage decorating team, all student 

performers, Uplands staff and you all the Parents 

and Guardians for attending this year Uplands 

Winter Concert.  
 
 
 

 Pancake Breakfast – We would like to thank the 

PAC for hosting the pancake breakfast today. 

Thank you to all the volunteers who made it 

possible and to our special guests!  

 

 

Important Dates:  
   

 Dec 21 - Winter Break _ School is Closed  

 Jan 6  - School Re-Opens after Winter Break  

 

 Kindergarten Registration 2025 

 

Kindergarten registration across the Langley School District runs January 6, 2025 – 

February 18, 2025. If your child will be five years old by December 31, 2025, you will be 

able to register your child online.  

 

Information about required documents and instructions is available online and will also 

be posted on catchment school websites in January.  

 

For information, please visit the District webpage here. To learn more about 

Kindergarten in the Langley School District, read our brochure here. 
 

 
 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/myedbc-family-portal-help/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/registration-2/registration/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/01/KindergartenFlyerFinalDec2021.pdf


 

 
 



“Striving for Success
.”

 

 

School Website: https://uplands.sd35.bc.ca/

 

Email: ryneufeld@sd35.bc.ca

 

School Status Info During Inclement Weather 
 

Information about school status during inclement weather, snow closures and power outages 

are an annual occurrence in Langley School District. So, where do you go to get information 

about the status of schools during periods of inclement weather? 

If you are able to access the internet via computer or smartphone, current information about 

Langley schools can be accessed on: 

• On the District and School websites  

(See alert announcing the effected schools displayed at the top of the district website)  

 

• On Facebook, X (formerly twitter) and Instagram   

• On media outlets such as CKNW 980AM, News1130, 170.1FM Country, CBC Radio 

690AM, Pulse Radio 107.7 or 88.1FM 

If you don’t have internet connectivity but your phone is working, call a relative or friend in 

an area that has not been affected by the storm and ask them to check the district website 

for you.  

Please note that Langley District schools are all considered ‘open’ until a decision to close is 

required. Decisions on school closures are usually made by 6:30 am. As always, it is a parent’s 

decision whether to send their child to school based on safety and individual circumstances. 

If you feel it is unsafe for you or your child to travel to or attend an open school for any 

reason, please keep your child home and report an absence to the school. 

In the event of inclement weather, please do not call the school. During a power outage we 

are reduced to one landline. We need to this line free for emergencies. Also, the office is not 

able to answer so many phone calls. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation - Uplands Office Staff. 

 

https://uplands.sd35.bc.ca/
mailto:ryneufeld@sd35.bc.ca

